
 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 

Transition 
We are very aware that there are many anxious parents and children out there wondering 
which class their child will be in and who their teacher will be. 
Hopefully, if we have your correct phone number, you have all received a text informing you 
which class your child will be in and with which teacher. 
 
Be assured that close communication has happened between staff with regards to the 
splitting of our year 3 and year 5 classes.  
 
As we are unable to do a face-to-face transition week all the staff have put together a 
Powerpoint of key information. The link below will take you to our school web-site where you 
will find all of these.  
 
https://www.birklandsschool.co.uk/page.php?p=blog 
 
 
In addition to this staff will be delivering a booklet to every one of our pupils that they would 
like completing and returning to school before Friday 17th July 2020. 
 
We hope you will find this information really useful. 
 
 
If you have any questions you can contact us via our website or give us a call.  
 
Stay safe and positive.  
 

 
 
Mrs Smith  
Head of School 
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